The Secretary of Energy
Washington, DC 205685

April 6, 2005

. MEMORANDUM FOR PAUL M. GOLAN
PRINCIPAL DEPUTY ASSISTANT SECRETARY FOR
ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT

FROM: SAMUEL W. BODMAN “¢ A

SUBJECT: ' Remediation of the Moab Uranium Mill Tailings Site

When the Department developed tbe Draft Environmental Impact Statement,
Remediation of the Moab Uranium Mill Tailings, (irand and San Juan Counties,
Utah for the Moab, Utah, Uranium Mill Tailings Remedial Action Project Site, it
did not identify preferred alternatives. After consideration of the matter, ] have
concluded that the preferred alternatives are as follows:

1. Active groundwater remediation, as documented in an approved
_ remedial action plan; and
2. Offsite digposal of the tailings pile and other contaminated materials to
the proposed Crescent Junction disposal gite, using rail as the primary
mode of transportation. :

You are directed to incorporate these preferred alternatives into the final

Environmental Impact Statement (EIS), and work with the appropriate Program
Secretarial Officers to assure timely completion of an adequate EIS.

@ Primad wih 30y Ink on mcysled peper



